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Geneva, 30 March 2011

Dear Peter,

Now that we have had a few weeks to review our meeting, I wanted to thank you for the contribution that
your company made to our successful event.

It was a very complicated meeting with up to 14 rooms at one time and with a number of lighting and
sound systems and many projector/screen set-ups, so it was essential that we had a partner who knew how
to support such a meeting. In the whole week I cannot think of an incident when we had a technical need
or problem which was not met or solved quickly so I would like to thank you and your time for this very
professional service and confirm that if we come back to Athens in future we will certainly be contacting
you is our first choice partner.

Many thanks once again and hope to work with you in future.

Best regards,

Richard Beighton
Fundraising Manager, Market Development
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